
My name is Brenda Bjork and I am running for the position of Vice Chairperson. 
Born and raised in Bay Mills, I have had a life long connection to the Tribe. 


Four years ago I was elected as Vice Chairperson and less than a year ago, I was 
sworn in as the Acting Chairwoman until the role could be filled. We went on to 
make history in Bay Mills as the first elected council of all women. 


These past two years have been filled with a lot of ups and downs for our Tribe. 
Moments of uncertainty when the pandemic hit, followed by triumphs when our 
dreams for the Tribe became realities.  The list of what we have been through and 
achieved as a Tribe over the past two years is very long. Each set back made is 
dig deeper and each triumph made us celebrate.


In the coming years the work to move our Tribe forward must continue. Long term 
care, hotel expansion, marina developments are just a few of the goals I would like 
to attain.


I have the experience to succeed.


Thank you for your continued support.


